
 
MEETING OF THE BENTLEY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Burton, Michigan 
 

Special Board Meeting/Workshop #18 
February 27, 2017 

 

MINUTES 

 

 
          Members Present:                Absent: 

          Mrs. Elaine Beckelic, President                                                            Mrs. Angela Jackson, Vice President 

          Mrs. Renee Gatica, Treasurer                                                              Mr.  Tim McComb, Trustee    

          Ms.  Toby Bauldry, Secretary 

          Mrs. Katrina Bailey                             

          Mr.  Ty Burt, Trustee                                              

           

                                                                                                                                                                    

  
          I.    CALL TO ORDER 

The Regular Meeting of the Bentley Board of Education was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Elaine Beckelic, Vice 

President, in the Administration Office, 1170 N. Belsay Road, Burton, Michigan, 48509.  

 

lI.     PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 

        llI. CITIZENS TO ADDRESS  

  No citizens addressed the Board of Education 

 
IV.    ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION/UPDATE 

a.  Baker College - Bentley will not participate in the CTE Program at this time due to lack of information 

. 

b.  MVU - We need to improve course options and the culture of learning.  Currently we have eight students enrolled 

in MVP AP classes. 

 

c.  Lunch Charge Policy - The potential lunch policy was reviewed by the Board.  Mr. Arrington will work with Wayne 

Peter/NEOLA to create Board policy. 

 

d. Bond/Facilities Update - Mr. Costa will complete architect plans for the roof.  Brett Stone made Mr. Arrington 

aware of the track not being up to code.  Brett Stone will compile a list of what needs to be completed.  The Board 

agreed that it needs to be brought up to code. 

 

e. BOLD – Mr. Arrington will investigate BOLD numbers to determine if we will continue with this program. 

 

f. Bus Purchase – We have money in the budget to purchase or lease a bus.   Mr. Arrington will explore both options 

with the assistance of Mark Maloney. 

 
         V. NEW BUSINESS 

               a.   Master Schedule –  A draft of MS Master Schedule was presented. National Schools to watch have this type of       

                     schedule.  Intervention is built into the daily schedule. Teachers will be trained and empowered.  The schedule will   

                     allow nine additional classes to be added using the current staff.  Mrs. Brockmon is excited to have this schedule  

      next year. 

  

               b.   Reading Program – Mr. Arrington gave a brief description of the Read 180 Program.  The Leadership Group of       

                     Teachers will meet on March 9th to discuss further. 

 

               c.   Teacher Evaluations/5D Training – Training will be six full days in the Administration Building. Participants           
                     include:  Chris Arrington,  Elizabeth Buckhold, Justin Dickerson, Chris Brockmon, Scott Bednarski,  
                     Beth Bush, Allison Frey, and Pam Kelbel. 
 

               d.   Sick Day/Bank/Contract – Mr. Arrington will contact MASP, GISD and other District to see what policies they          

                     currently have in place and report back to the Board. 

 
        
 



 

 
 
 
  VI.  ROUNDTABLE  

a. Mr. Arrington informed the Board of his desire to offer our Director of Operations medical insurance for him and his 

family.  The board asked that DMB provide plan options with cost before they make a decision. 

b. The Girls Varsity Basketball Coach is no longer with the District.  The position will be posted.  
  

 
        ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Mrs. Elaine Beckelic, supported by Mrs. Renee Gatica, that the meeting be adjourned.  
       

        The meeting adjourned at 6:46 p.m. 

 

                ________________________________ 

      Toby Bauldry, Secretary 

      Bentley Board of Education 


